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PEPA CONFERENCE 2019 

SHAPING THE FUTURE FOR EPCS AND DECS 

Wednesday 27th February | The Riverside Centre – Derby 
INVITATION 

 Following the success of the 2018 PEPA Conference, and feedback from the delegates that it 

should become an annual event, we are pleased to invite you to the 2019 PEPA Conference. The 

outputs from the 2018 Conference helped to shape the BEIS Call for Evidence on the future of 

EPCs. It also provided a wide variety of suggestions and ideas from delegates on how we can 

improve the function of our industry and plan for a positive future. The 2019 Conference will 

build on this, give an update on what has happened since the 2018 Conference and help to set 

the agenda for PEPA in 2019 and beyond. To inform this work, there will be presentations from 

both MHCLG and BEIS setting out the latest Government policies and plans for EPCs, including 

feedback from the Call for Evidence, a briefing on the new MEES regulations, and the future of 

ECO. 

Please see the Agenda below 

The conference will once again cover all EPC strands – DEA, NDEA, OCDEA. 

Event Time: 10:00 – 16:00 (Conference commences at 10:30) 

Venue: The Riverside Centre, Riverside Court, Pride Park, Derby, DE24 8HY 

 

There is a cost of £70.00 which will also cover refreshments during the day, as well as a hot 

buffet lunch. Delegates will qualify for 5 hours CPD points. 

To Book: Please complete the attached Booking form and send it to: 

conferences@pepassociation.org 

If you have any questions, please e-mail or call on 08714 237190 

 

A dinner invitation for the evening of the 27th February will be circulated separately 
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